Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1) Does the Council operate or support a scheme that promotes healthy workplaces or workplace wellbeing in your area?
The Council is soon to be a Time to Change Hub, which means we have been given funding from national charity Time to Change to develop local messages to combat the stigma faced by people with mental health problems. One key aspect of this will be encouraging employers to sign the Time to Change Pledge, which is a certificate of good practice in workplaces with regards to mental wellbeing. This work will begin in January. For more information about the Pledge, please see here: https://www.time-to-change.org.uk/get-involved/get-your-workplace-involved/employer-pledge.

We previously developed a training scheme for Workplace Mental Health Champions, which trained individuals in basic mental health awareness, practical skills such as active listening, and signposting colleagues to local mental health support services. This scheme was open to Council staff and to other local businesses in the area. Due to changing work portfolios, this work has since been discontinued. 

2) If so, could you please provide a list of the businesses that have registered to participate in the

scheme?

Workplace Mental Health Champions - Individuals from IBM, the Curve theatre, the Richard III visitor centre and the Highcross shopping centre were in attendance and were trained as Champions. As mentioned above, due to changing work portfolios, this work has since been discontinued. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

